FLORA PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD MEETING
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2021
MINUTES-CANCELLATION NOTATION


The regularly scheduled board meeting of the Flora Public Library, schedule for Monday evening, September 13th, 2021 at 7 p.m. was, initially, postponed due to Covid quarantines. 

When the meeting was rescheduled for a date for after the quarantine restrictions were lifted, it was noted that the meeting fell within a week and a half of the regularly scheduled October 2021 meeting. It was then decided to cancel the September meeting and reconvene for the October meeting. 

However, a telephone/text poll was taken, from the board members, to determine whether or not Director Corry could proceed with paying the current bills. Permission was granted, via the board members to pay the bills.


Submitted by:  Karen Briscoe  09-17-2021















[bookmark: _GoBack]
